
DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

King’s Coronation Picnic – Friday 5th May 

 

In celebration of the coronation of King Charles we will be changing the usual menu on 

Friday 5th May. We have agreed on this special menu which we hope (weather 

dependant) to host as a picnic so please ensure that your child brings a towel or a small 

rug to sit on. 
 

• Cheese sandwich 

• Pizza slice  

• Mini sausage 

• Salad pot 

• Decorated cake 

• Carton of juice 

• Served in an individual bag 

 

 

There is no requirement to order a meal in advance, it will be like any other day 

whereby KS2 children can let us know on the day if they want a meal and 

EYFS/KS1/FSM children will receive their free dinner as normal (special menu or pre-

ordered school sandwich).  If you pay for meals you will need to ensure there is money 

(£2.45) on your ParentPay account the day before (we no longer accept cash for school 

meals). 

 

We look forward to celebrating on this day. If someone could please order some good 

weather for that day we would appreciate it! 

 

Best wishes 
 
 

Becca  

 

Becca Butler 

Head Teacher 


